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CHRISTMAS HAMPER 

RAFFLE 

Thank you very much to the 

families that have already     

donated items and returned 

raffle books to the office. 

Extra ticket books are available 

from the school office and 

more donations of hamper 

items are welcome 

The raffle will be drawn at our 

Community dinner on  Friday 

6th December.   

The students made the most of the 

beautiful weather this week by   

having a class in the outside shelter. 
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COMING EVENTS FOR THE END OF THE YEAR 

THURSDAY 21st NOVEMBER 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT AT THE 
MOYSTON OVAL 

2014 PREP TRANSITION 

FRIDAY 22ND NOVEMBER 
BUANGOR CLUSTER DAY 

OUT OF UNIFORM 

MONDAY 25TH NOVEMBER 
SCHOOL CAMP GRADE 3-6 (25th-28th 

Nov) 

WEDNESDAY 27TH NOVEMBER PREP—2 SCHOOL SLEEPOVER 

FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 2014 PREP TRANSITION 

TUESDAY 3RD DECEMBER 2014 PREP & YEAR 7 TRANSITION 

THURSDAY 5TH DECEMBER HALLS GAP—OUTDOOR POOL & WALK 

FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER 
GEELONG ADVENTURE WATER PARK  

EXCURSION 

THURSDAY 19TH DECEMBER CHRISTMAS BBQ 

FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER END OF TERM 4—2.30PM DISMISSAL 
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BUANGOR CLUSTER DAY 

Our next Cluster day with Maroona and Buangor will be held at Buangor 

Primary School THIS Friday 22nd November.  

 Please remember that this will be an OUT OF UNIFORM day.  

No nut products please. 

GRADE 3-6 SCHOOL CAMP 

Grades 3-6 will be attending Bridgewater Coastal Camp at 

Portland from Monday 25th November until Thursday 28th 

November with students from Maroona and Buangor PS.                                                

Students will receive their camp booklet this week. 

Have a fantastic and fun time on camp! 

SCHOOL SLEEPOVER 

On Wednesday 27th November, the Prep—Grade 2 will be having a sleepover 

at the school. Kendra and Gab will be with the children for the night. 

Activities will include outdoor games, cooking and watching a movie. Evening 

meal, breakfast and fruit for morning tea the next day will be  

provided. Please make sure that you have returned your permission and     

medical forms for the sleepover as well as the signed DVD approval form. 
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COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT TOMORROW 

Moyston Primary School has been invited to a Community  

announcement at the Moyston Oval tomorrow from 1-2pm. 

We will be walking across to the oval at lunch time for the   

announcement. 

The students will receive a drink and snacks at the oval. 

Normal lunch is required— no hot food please. 

Everyone in the community is welcome, light lunch will be 

available. A letter is attached with more details. 

DECEMEBER COMMUNITY MEAL  

There will be a brief meeting after school tomorrow to 

help plan the December Community Christmas meal. 

We will also be setting dates and planning ahead for the 

2014 community dinners.  

Everyone is welcome, your input and assistance 

is greatly appreciated. 

3.30pm Thursday in the Library 
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COOKING 

Grade 6 students have started this week 

budgeting, and pricing of recipes to be 

cooked. 

Apart from         

understanding 

how to read a    

procedural text 

and using        

measurement, the focus for learning this 

week was separating eggs. 

This was not an easy task any of the children. 
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BOOK CLUB 

The last Book Club for the school 

year has been sent home. 

Orders need to be returned to the 

school by 22nd November. 

Please remember to let Lyn know if 

any orders are for Christmas gifts. 

END OF TERM 4 

Our last day of Term 4 will be Friday 20th December.  

School will be dismissed at an earlier time of 2.30pm. 

OLD TIME DANCE—

JANUARY 2014 

The school needs one family out of 

Johnston, Spry or Jantzen to            

volunteer for the January 17th Old 

Time Dance. 

Please let Lyn know which family will 

be helping. 

HALLS GAP OUTDOOR POOL 

Moyston Primary School will be travelling to Halls Gap 

on Thursday 5th  December to the Outdoor Pool.  

The children will have a cold water swimming session with Meri White as 

well as some free swim time.  

We will also go for a walk in the Grampians. 

More details and a permission form will be sent home by the end of this 

week. 
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MOYSTON THEATRE RESTAURANT  

Presents 

GRANNY RIDES AGAIN 

MOYSTON HALL   

Friday 29th November 8pm.  

$25 per person which includes show and supper, BYO drinks.  

If you are interested in coming along to this fun evening, please see Jill Marshall 

or contact Anne Marshall 5354 2536 

Grade Prep—2 students working hard with Mrs Whiting 

this morning 



 

2013 SCHOOL FEES 

$120 First child 

$100 2nd child 

$ 80  3rd child 

4th child FREE 

 

PILATES  
with Zaiga 

MONDAY & THURSDAY   

Moyston PS 9am  - $5 

 

UNIFORM SUPPLIES AVAILABLE 

Polar fleece hoodies         $25.00 each 

1/2 zip polar fleece pullover             $25.00 each 

Spray Jackets                     $20.00 each 

Polar fleece beanie         $7.00 each 

Polar fleece scarf                              $9.00 each 

Each item has been embroidered with the school logo 

LUNCH ORDER MENU 
Available Fridays 

 

HOT FOOD 
Pie                                $2.50 
Chicken Sandwich     $3.00 
Spring Roll            $2.00 
Dim Sim                       $1.00 
Chicken Nuggets        50c  
Party Pies                    $1.00 
Pizza (Ham and cheese)    $2.00 
DRINKS 
LOL                               $2.00 
Fruit Box                     $1.50 
SWEETS             $1.00 
 

 
OLD BIKES 

Moyston PS is looking for old bikes.  
We will take bikes of any age and 
condition.  

The school uses these old bikes for 
parts and repairs.  

If suitable, we will purchase 

 

STEEL POSTS 

If anyone has any old steel post that 

they would like to get rid of, the 

school can cut them up and use them 

to help support the sleepers in our 

garden beds. 

It doesn’t matter if they are bent or 

rusty. 


